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Striving to be an Acts 1:8 Association 

COMING UP. . .  

• Father’s 
Day—June 17 

• SBC Annual 
Meeting—
June 19-20,  
New Orleans, 
LA 

• Rockridge 
Children’s 
Camp—June 
25-28 

JuneJuneJuneJune    

2012201220122012    

From Your Associational Missionary... 

During Project Pray, 31 
schools in Carroll and Heard 
counties were ministered to 
and prayed for by the churches 
in our association.  Also, many 
fire stations, police depart-
ments, and government offices 
were ministered to as well.  I 
am grateful for all of our 
churches who participated, 
served, and prayed for the peo-
ple who work so diligently and 
faithfully in these areas.  And I 
am grateful we had an oppor-
tunity to say “thank you” for 
all they do in our community. 

We concluded Project Pray 
with something different—a 
Prayer Rally on the National 
Day of Prayer at the new Car-
rollton Amphitheater.  In spite 
of the rain and the lightning 
and thunder before the event, 
between 150-175 people came 
out to pray for our city and 
county, state and nation.  Spe-
cial thanks to Mike Jiles, Min-
ister of Music at Waco Baptist, 
who played his trumpet and 
led our music; Pastor Daniel 
Pina, pastor of Iglesia Bautista 
Tierra Santa, who led our 
opening prayer in Spanish and 
brought many from his con-
gregation; Pastor Bradley Bell, 
pastor of FBC Carrollton who 
led our prayer for our city and 

county; Pastor Evett Guyton, pas-
tor of Mount Holly Church, who 
led our prayer for our state; Pastor  
Stephen Peeples, pastor of Roop-
ville Road, who led our prayer for 
our nation; and to Dr. Harris Mal-
com who was our guest speaker.  
It was a wonderful evening and I 
am grateful to the city of Carroll-
ton and to Main Street Carrollton 
who allowed us to use this beauti-
ful venue before it opened.  We 
are already planning for next 
year—Thursday, May 2nd, 2013. 

In June several of our churches 
will be involved in a local mission 
project called SPLASH—
SPLASH is an event that will 
bring churches together for a time 
of worship and praise—Sunday 
and Wednesday nights, and a time 
of working together to meet many 
needs in our community.  Chris 
Altman, Minister to Students at 
Roopville Road, and the Youth 
Director of the Association, and 
several other youth ministers have 
been working together to plan this 
Mission Serve event for June 3rd-
6th.  Youth and adults will be 
working on several projects that 
have been shared by local schools 
and agencies.  It will be exciting 
to see churches coming together 
to make a difference in our com-
munity. 

Children’s Camp at Rockridge is 

June 25th-28th.  Rockridge 
Camp Manager David Jack-
son reports that on average, 
over 100 campers are saved 
during the summer weeks of 
camp.  He recently shared 
that over 5000 professions 
of faith have been made 
over the last 50 years at 
Camp Rockridge.  Sounds 
like a great investment in 
your children’s future.  I 
hope you are making plans 
to send many children ages 
9-12 or grades 4-6 to this 
wonderful week at Rock-
ridge.  Justin Richards, 
Camp Pastor, and Angie 
Presnal, Camp Director, are 
planning a great week and I 
am looking forward to see-
ing what God is going to do 
in those precious lives.  En-
courage your children to 
come be a part of this week. 

One final word.  Two weeks 
ago we purchased the fram-
ing materials for a fourth 
home in Trenton.  Because 
of your generous gifts we 
have been able to help re-
build at least 6 homes in 
Ringgold and Trenton.  
Thank you for making a 
difference.      Dan 
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Rockridge Children’s 
Camp 

June 25-28       Cost: $125 

 

Plan to bring a large group from your 
church for this wonderful time of Bible 
Study, Crafts, Fellowship & Recreation. 

SPLASH—Show People Love and Share 
Him: Youth Mission Serve Project  

June 3-6 

Sunday, June 3:   Joint p.m. worship service at Roopville Road          
Monday, June 4: Community service day-Bowdon/Mt. Zion area.  
Tuesday, June 5: Community service day-Central/Carrollton  
   area.                                                                       
Wednesday, June 6:  Community service day at Rockridge  in 
  the morning and Carrollton in the afternoon.  

  Joint p.m. worship service at Roopville Road.



P AGE  2  

I hope you are having a 
great summer!  We would 
like to thank our intern 
David Dockery for a 
great year!  David did an 
excellent job this year, 
and he will be missed as 
he moves to the next 
phase of his life. 

We are working hard to 
try to improve the facili-
ties at the BCM.  One 
thing that we are in need 
of, but do not have the 
money for is a sound 
board.  Our current board 
is well over 20 years old 

and is getting to the end 
of its life.  If anyone has 
an extra Sound Board 
that they are no longer 
using and could donate 
please let us know. 

God Bless, Bill 

Baptist Collegiate Ministries 

 

 

                              

We will have only one Ministers’ 
Luncheon for the month of June.  
We will meet at Rockridge Baptist 
Assembly the week of Children’s 
Camp—Wednesday, June 27th. 
Please call the office by Monday, 
June 25th if you are planning to 
attend so a meal can be prepared 
for you. 

June Meetings: 

Administrative Team—
June 13th at 8:15 a.m. at 
Chick-fil-A. 

Camp Pinnacle—
Summer Missions Camp 

for Teen Girls 

Grades 7-12 

July 16-20         Cost: $200  

Go to www.camppinnacle.net 
for more information 

A Look Ahead.... 

Regional Sunday School                  
Conference 

August 18, 2012  

FBC, Villa Rica                           
8:30 a.m.-12 noon 

Vacation Bible School  Dates: 

Antioch: June 17-22                            
Bethesda: June 10-14                         
Bowdon: June 4-8                                 
Calvary: June 10-13                                
Carrollton, FBC: June 11-15              
Centralhatchee, FBC: June 3-8         
Consolation: June 10-15                       
Ephesus: June 10-14                   
Fellowship: July 9-13            
Flat Rock: June 10-15                 
Fullerville: July 16-20                        
Glenloch: June 3-8                              
Harmony: June 10-14                                   
Indian Creek: June 10-15            
Kansas: June 3-7                   
Mars Hill: June 24-28                        
Midway Macedonia: June 24-27        
Midway West: June 24-27                  
Mountain View: July 9-13      
Mt. Pleasant: June 10-15                      
Oak Grove: June 10-15                         
Pleasant Grove: June 4-8                        
Pleasant Ridge: June 10-15                    
Pleasant View: June 10-14          
Providence: June 9             
Rocky Mount: June                           
Roopville Road: June 18-22                                  
Shady Grove: June 4-8              
Son Rise: July 16-20              
Tabernacle: June 11-15                                    
Temple, FBC: June 10-15        
Tyus: July 8-13                      
Veal: June 4-8                       
Villa Rica, FBC: June 18-22                             

Please be much in prayer 
for these upcoming Mis-
sion Trips... 

Roopville Road: June 2-9               
 La Esperanza,        
 Honduras   

SPLASH: June 3-6          
 Carrollton, GA     

Mt. Pleasant: June 3-11              
 Hawaii                     

Antioch: June 10-16    
 Kentucky 

Shady Grove: June 18-22            
 Anniston, AL 

Roopville Road: June 18-23        
 Rogersville, TN 

Midway Macedonia: June 20-
 28, Ripley, Mississippi 

Bowdon: June 22-30                      
 Watson, LA 

FBC Villa Rica: June 30-July 6 
 Sisseton, SD 

Note to 
Pastors: 



 

Centralhatchee: celebrated 
their 175 anniversary on May 
6. 

Pleasant Ridge: Interim Pas-
tor, Marcus Merritt recently 
received his Doctorate from 
New Orleans Baptist Seminary 

Roopville Road: recently 
hosted a Global Impact Mis-
sions Conference with Dr. 
Emir Caner. 

Mt. Pleasant: recently hosted 
a Global Impact Conference 
with Dr. Lonnie Riley and Dr. 
Larry Reesor. 

Salem: recently completed a 
handicap bathroom in fellow-
ship hall & handicap ramps for 
their sanctuary & fellowship 
hall. 

P AGE  3  

I was able to go to some won-
derful conferences.  One was led 
by Tom Blackaby.  He shared 
about the example we see in Je-
sus showing love and concern 
for others.  Jesus’ love...shows 
mercy, tells the truth, disregards 
the critics, sees value where oth-
ers don’t, is moved by compas-
sion and is not afraid to confront 
wrongs.  He also wanted us to 
think about the following ques-
tions, do we care for one an-
other, and, are our programs 
more important than the people? 

Another conference I attended 
was led by Mary Laughman, 
Georgia WMU President.  She 
has been helping in the develop-
ment of a prayer website, 
www.oneinprayer.net.  This 
website is a wonderful resource 
for us.  Mary wants us to make 

It was exciting to see quite a few 
women from the Carrollton As-
sociation at the Georgia Baptist 
Women’s Spring Event at Calla-
way recently.  We enjoyed hear-
ing messages from Shaun Pillay 
and Anne Graham Lotz.  Shaun 
Pillay was one of the missionar-
ies we prayed for during the 
Week of Prayer for North 
American missions.  He re-
minded us that there should be 
no boundaries to God’s call.  He 
challenged us to “cross our 
backyard”, to reach out to others 
sharing the love of Christ.  Anne 
Graham Lotz shared a message 
reminding us to keep our focus 
on Jesus.  We should not let our 
busyness crowd Him out.  Wor-
ship is important.  It should be a 
priority before we work and 
serve. 

From the WMU... 

prayer a priority.  Please look at 
this website.  Articles change 
weekly. 

I also had the opportunity to hear 
more about our Project Help: Hu-
man Exploitation.  It was a mean-
ingful weekend.  I hope you will 
consider going next year.  It will 
be held at Callaway again, April 
19-20, 2013. 

Upcoming State Event:                          
Georgia Vision Tour—A progres-
sive mission trip including Georgia 
missionary connections and hands-
on projects. June 5-9.  You may 
join one of the projects for one or 
more days.  Please see geor-
giawmu.org for more information.  
Click on Events. 

Thanks for all you do,               
Keri Perkins, 770-834-6965 
perkinskmw797@yahoo.com 

CHURCH 
NEWS 

“Load the Truck Day”                                    
For the Georgia Baptist Children’s Home 

Tuesday, July 24 
This is a great project for your Women’s or Men’s      

Ministry Groups, Sunday School Class or the                
entire church.                               

  

  

The following items are needed: 

• Laundry Detergent 

• Cooking Oil 

• Dish Washing Detergent 

• Bottled Water 

• Summer Drink Mixes 
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28-June 3   Pray for Rocky Mount 

4-6 SPLASH—Youth Mission Serve  

4-10 Pray for Roopville 

11-17  Pray for Roopville Road 

13 Administrative Team  Meeting—
 11:30 a.m. 

17 Father’s Day 

17-18 National WMU Mission           
 Celebration 

18-24 Pray for Rockridge Baptist      
 Assembly 

19-20  Southern Baptist Convention  

 Annual Meeting—New  Orleans, LA 

25-July 1  Pray for Salem 

25-28 Rockridge Children’s Camp 

 

  Looking                                                                  
  Ahead... 

 

7/04 Independence Day—office closed 

7/14-21 Associational Mission Trip to Placerville, CA 

7/24 Load the Truck for the GA Baptist Children’s 
 Home 

8/18 Regional Sunday School Conference—FBC, Villa 
 Rica 8:30 am-Noon 

 


